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Hello I am a resident homeowner in Silverlake, writing to
advocate for the green space on Maltman that the city is planning
to give to a developer. We need more housing in the city, but not
at the expense of the few, public green spaces that exist in our
community. Please continue to maintain this green space as a
small park that is open to the public. And, if you must give this
beautiful strip of land to the developer, please require them to
invest in existing green spaces or other resources for the
neighborhood in return. Thank you.



